## BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD

BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of May 5, 1960

Four members were present: R.B. Biron

R. Richard E. DeRouin

H. Cook. Jr.

It was voted to approve for payment the bill of the Massachusetts Federation of Planning Boards for dues for \$20.00.

It was voted to hold the public hearing on the proposed subdivision of Arthur Simoneau on Blackstone Street on May 1960.

The definitive plan of Roland Plasse of Blackstone, Mass., for a proposed subdivision on Lake Street to be known as Lake Street Manor was accepted, and it was voted to set the public hearing on the said proposed subdivision on May 19, 1960.

A preliminary plan was filed with the Board by Mr. John P. Brady, Jr. of Cleveland, Ohio, representing the firm of Richardson and Brady. Said subdivision to be known as "Charlesgate Estates" on the River Charles. (339 lots) Said plan was dated May 5, 1960, and had been prepared by MacCarthy Engineering Service, Inc. of Natick, Mass.

R. Bernard Biron Clerk

Chairman